
Notice of this meeting was given to the Coulee News, La Crosse Tribune, WLSU Radio 98 FM, WXOW TV-19, WKBT-TV, WKTY, WIZM, and is to be publicly posted 
at the Union State Bank, First Community Credit Union, St. Joe Country Market, River Bank-Barre Mills, West Salem Post Office, Village of West Salem, at each school, 

on the district web site, and at the district office on April 4, 2012. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Canvass of Ballots of the School District of West Salem will be 

held on Monday, April 9, 2012, at 4:30 p.m., in the District Offices located at 405 East Hamlin 

Street, West Salem, Wisconsin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purpose of Meeting 

 

 •Canvass Ballots 

 

 

Please note that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and 

services.  For additional information, or to request this service, please contact Troy Gunderson, West Salem Public Schools, 405 E. Hamlin Street, 

West Salem, WI  54669, or call (608) 786-0700. 


